Dear Pastor and Prayer Partner,

Life has been very busy and we are seeing our
God do great things! Thank you for your
prayers and support!

Youth Pastor Conference

We just arrived back from Cuba this past
week. This was a time where we were able to
do two things while there. Our main objective
was to spend time with youth pastors who
wanted to learn more about how to influence
their youth and see more surrender to the
mission field. We had them arrive to Cuba on
Monday night and fly out on Friday. This was a
time where they were able to see the need
while talking and making plans to reach the
world in their generation!

Preaching on Missions

God has given me the opportunity to preach
on missions in many churches throughout the
US while back on furlough. We are praying that
God would call more workers to the mission
field. We are excited to see what God is still
using the local church to reach the world in our
generation!

We believe that our time back on furlough is
very important and we are also excited about
how the churches back on the field continue to
go forward!
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